From: Web NoReply

**Sent:** September 04, 2021 10:35 AM

**To:** City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Kevin Dunbar - Residential Speed Limit Review - Speed Limit and Eligible

Streets - CK 6320-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Saturday, September 4, 2021 - 10:34

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Saturday, September 04, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name Kevin

Last Name Dunbar

**Phone Number** 

**Email** 

Address Weyakwin Drive

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Residential Speed Limit Review

Meeting (if known) SPC ON TRANSPORTATION

Comments

Dear Mayor and City Councillors,

I support the move to lower the residential local and collector street speed limits to 40km/h. While a lower speed is an inconvenience the evidence for decreased injuries and deaths at a lower speed is compelling and I believe that a couple of seconds added to my commute is a small price to pay for a safer more livable community. I would even support a decrease to 30km/h.

I believe that both the local and collector streets need a lower limit they are usually indistinguishable from one another in construction and would be hard to distinguish from one another by users. The streets designated collectors are lined with houses and apartments facing the street and will have pedestrians present in the same way the local streets do as well children from local streets often cross collectors streets on their way to school.

Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No